
 

Responsible Visitor Charter 
The British Motor Museum is committed to continually improving 
its environmental performance and is working hard towards a 
more sustainable future. We look to our visitors to help us achieve 
this and ask that you follow an environmentally friendly approach 
while visiting.   
 
As a responsible visitor, please consider the ways in which you can help to 
reduce your impact on the environment: 
 
Leave the car at home – travel by an alternative, more environmentally 
friendly way e.g. train, cycle, bus.  All accessible to the Museum. 
Reduce, reuse, recycle – we provide bins for general waste as well as 
mixed recycling so would encourage you to deposit of your waste 
responsibly.  Buying something in the gift shop?  Do you need a bag? Can 
you re-use it? 
Return your map – if you picked up a map today, please return it to the 
pay desk so that we can re-use it for other guests. 
Respect nature – enjoy the grounds but be mindful of the where you are 
walking and please don’t litter. 
Bring a reusable cup – you can use any reusable cup in the café, to 
reduce wastage from single-use cups. 
Support Green businesses – Green Tourism works to promote a 
greener, cleaner environment, for people, places and our planet. They 
recognise and support eco-friendly achievements of tourism businesses.  
Look for the Green Tourism logo when planning future visits. 
 

  

If you have any ideas or tips on how we can improve things on site, please speak 
to any member of our team. 

We hope you enjoy your visit and we look forward to seeing you again. 
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